Il May 1998

Dear Mr Carr

INSTALLATION OF GATE - BRIDLEWAY |
Some months ago, prior to my arrival, of the Sussex Downs Conservation Board
phoned bout the need to erect a gate at the commencement of bridleway |. This
was required in order to prevent illegal vehicular access onto land occupied by W.D. Carr

Partnership.

As a result of this | need to modify the definitive statement to include mention of this gate. |
enclose a form which | would be grateful if you would fill in and return to me. In order to protect
ourselves from any problems this form shows that permission has been give, albeit retrospectively

by the Council. A second form is for your own records.

| look forward to receiving your reply

Yours sincere!i

Hugo Butterworth
Rights of Way Officer
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